
Y6, the team and I have been enjoying ourselves in Dorset at the PGL centre in Osmington Bay. We have 

been super impressed with the children’s resilience and growth mindset attitude to all the activities. Check 

out our twitter feed and website. One more full week to go!   Robin 
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 End of Year Performance 
Year 6 end of year performance Wednesday 17th July 

Year 6 Graduation 
Monday 22nd July 2019 

Y5 School Journey for  
Year 6 2020 

REMINDER: Deposit payments of £50 

need to paid by 17th July 2019. 

Sports Day Events 
 

A wonderful final week in preparation for KS2 Sports day 
which takes place next Tuesday 16th July. A big well done 

to all children who showed such enthusiasm and engage-
ment in PE, showing how excited they are for sports day.   

It is a wonderful day in the PE calendar and we want to 
see all children in their house colours, wearing them 

proudly and confidently. Big well done this week! Dean 

 

KS2 Sports Day Tuesday 16th July All Day Event 

at Hampstead Heath Track 

Tadpoles & Froglets Friday 19th July 9:00 – 10:00 

KS1 & Ladybirds  Friday 19th July 1:30 – 3:30 

SATs 
Our KS2 SATs results were released 

on Tuesday and we are VERY pleased 

with how the chi ldren have 

performed. The children’s individual 

results will be sent home with your 

child’s report this MONDAY. If you can’t collect your 

child from the line, the reports will be able to be 

collected from the office. I will publish a snapshot of 

our attainment this year in next weeks newsletter. 

Outdoor day, EYFS&KS1 on Monday July 15th 
 

On Monday we will be holding the inaugural 'Outdoor day'. The 

lower playground and all class outside areas will be set up with 

a wide variety of practical learning opportunities for the 

children to enjoy throughout the day. Please send your child 

to school on Monday with: 

 A healthy packed lunch and water. Please remember 

no sugary snacks or drinks and no nuts. 

 A hat. 

 Lots of sun cream applied before 

arriving at school. 

 Clothes that can get dirty and muddy. 
 

 Sturdy footwear for running, climbing and playing 

outdoors. No loose sandals please. 

Please remind your class teacher if your child is allergic to face 

paints as there will be the option to be face painted on the day. 
 

The website will be full of examples of the exciting learning 

after the event. Thanks for your support. 
 

The EYFS and KS1 team 

Final Week 
We are starting to move things about ready for September as 

well as thinking about the developments during the ARP works. 

The contractors are hoping to be on site during the holidays. 

When we return in September, there will be some temporary 

logistical changes but these will all be made clear to you. This 

will mainly affect toilets.  

Class Newsletters 
Ilirjana will be preparing these for you to outline who 

your new teacher and adults are and where the 

classroom is located. 
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Attendance 
 

One more week left until the end of term so this is 

the final push! 

EYFS: 96.07%  KS1-KS2: 95.31% 

 

A massive WELL DONE to DRAGONFLIES for 

winning the Pizza Express attendance prize! A letter 

will be sent to parents with the details. Also well 

done to Dragonflies for making it 3 weeks of 100% 

attendance!! Could we make it to 4?? 

 

Don’t forget! There is still a chance for one lucky 

child with 100% to win the £50 gift card.. The winner 

will announced next Friday at assembly!! 

 

Stars of the week 

KS1 Sing Along  

It was fabulous watching KS1 children singing their hearts out in front of their parents and carers! 

Year 6 School Journey 

 


